May 22, 2020

Dear North Creek Families,

Wow! In one way it is hard for me to believe that it is already nearing the end of May. In another way, it feels like it has been forever since the kids filled our building.

As you can imagine our district leadership team, in collaboration with our building leadership teams, have been working on plans for the fall. We appreciate your patience and understanding as we carefully consider the many factors involved in the planning process.

<u>Instruction + Learning for Next Week</u>

Since Monday is Memorial Day, the learning activities for next week will be sent via email and Seesaw on Tuesday morning at 8:00 for this week only.

<u>Curbside Student Belonging Pick Up - June 2</u>

Thank you for your patience as we waited for guidance about safely distributing student belongings that were left in the building. We will be offering a curbside pick up of student belongings on June 2. The times for each grade level are below. If you have more than one student at North Creek, you will be able to pick up their belongings at the same time. You will receive additional details and directions for this process next week.

June 2 - Curbside Student Belonging Pick Up

8:30 - 10:00 Young 5 + Kindergarten

10:00 - 11:30 1st grade

11:30 - 1:00 2nd grade

MEDICATION: If your child has medication stored in our office, we will have it bagged and placed with their personal belongings for you to pick up as well.

IPADS: Chelsea School District students will be keeping their devices over the summer. We will ask students to bring them back when they return to school in the fall. If your child is leaving the Chelsea School District, you should bring his/her iPad and cord to return on this day.

LIBRARY BOOKS: If you have any books at home that belong to our Media Center, please put them in a Ziploc bag and bring them with you on June 2nd. Please let the staff know and they will take the bag from you.

CLASSROOM BOOKS AND/OR MATERIALS THAT BELONG TO THE TEACHER: If you have any books, book bags, etc at home that belong to one of the teachers, please put them in a Ziploc bag (with your child's name) and bring them with you on June 2nd. Please let the staff know and they will take the bag from you.



NORTH CREEK



699 McKinley Street Chelsea, MI 48118 P: 734.433.2203

ART WORK: You will be receiving as much of your child's artwork as we can process to be ready for pick up by this time. If there are things your child does not receive on this day, we will have them available in the fall.

YEARBOOKS: We do not know yet if our yearbooks will be finished and delivered by this date. If they are ready and delivered to North Creek, we will add them to the student belongings being sent home on June 2. If not, we will develop a plan B.

Report Cards

If you have not logged into Powerschool yet, please make sure you do so prior to the last day of school. Our teachers will not be entering "grades" for the 3rd trimesters. However, they will be entering comments for you to read about your child. You will need to access those via Powerschool. If you need instructions for how to access your child's account, please contact our office team.

Michelle O'Hara <u>mohara@cheslea.K12.mi.us</u>

Amanda MacDonald <u>amacdonald@chelsea.k12.mi.us</u>

Box Tops Help Our PTO Earn Money



Please consider downloading the Box Top app and selecting our school. When you shop, you simply take a photo of your receipts with the app and it will give our school (and South Meadows) credit for anything you purchase that has a Box Top reward. Thank you, thank you to our families who helped us earn this money for our schools!

Connect With North Creek

Follow us on Instagram: NorthCreekElem and NorthCreekBookADay

Facebook: North Creek Elementary

Twitter: @NorthCreekElem

We miss our students and enjoy being able to "see" so many of them during our Wednesday Community Meetings via Zoom.

Stay well. Go Bulldogs!

Kimberly Gillow, Principal